
TODAY  March 1 
 9:25 am Worship Team Rehearsal 
 9:45 am Bible Study Groups 
 11:00 am Worship in the Morning 
 4:45 pm S.M.A.K. (Sunday Music 

Activities for Kids) Grades 
K-6 in the Portable  

  Building 
 6:00 pm Worship in the Evening 
 
WEDNESDAY March 4 
 6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
 4:00 pm Vibrations 
 5:00 pm Bible Drill 
 6:30 pm Mid-Week Adult Bible 

Study/Prayer 
  K-BAM, Mission Friends, 

Youth Worship
 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

 7:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal 
 
THURSDAY  March 5 
 9:00 am OCC Sewing (FH) 
 5:00 pm DEADLINE  

TO TURN IN  
SCHOLARSHIP  
APPLICATIONS 

CHURCH STAFF 
Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor, 

903.701.7450 
Rick Rothwell, Associate Pastor, 

903.276.3428 
Harold Smith, Minister of Music, 

903.949.5335 
 

Julie Rothwell, Nursery Coordinator 
Michele Smith, Pianist 

Kathie Roseberry, Administrative Secretary 
Paula Raney, Ministry Secretary 

A LOOK AHEAD MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

READY TO GIVE?—But you forgot 
your checkbook and there is little 
cash in your wallet? You can scan 
this code with your smartphone 
where you will be linked to our 
on-line giving page. Thanks for being a GIVING 
part of the First Family. 
 
SPREAD THE GOSPEL—The Bibles in the pew 
racks are for our members to take to a FRAN 
(friend, relative, associate, neighbor) who might 
be in need of a Bible. Help spread the Gospel in 
our community. 
 
HIRAM & INEZ SHUTE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
AVAILABLE—Applications for the Hiram & Inez 
Shute Memorial scholarship are available in the 
church office. The deadline is Thursday, March 
5th. This is a scholarship for graduating seniors 
who are members of our church and planning to 
attend college. If you have any questions, please 
call the church office. 
 
JOHN & TOMMY MCCOY SCHOLARSHIP APPLICA-
TION—Applications are now available at the NB 
High School for ANY New Boston High School 
graduating senior who plans on attending      
college. The deadline to turn in the McCoy   
Scholarship application to the High School office 
is Thursday, March 5th.  
 
ANNIE ARMSTRONG OFFERING GOAL IS $5,000.
—Pray for what God leads you to give to help 
North American Missions. Our church goal is 
$5,000. 

Restroom Remodel Fund 
Given: $ 30,000.00  (Goal: $30,000) 

W elcome to New Boston’s First 
Baptist Church. We are so glad 

you made the positive choice to be 
here today. Our prayer for you is to ex-
perience God’s grace in such an amaz-
ing way you’ll talk about it all week. In 
fact, helping others discover how to 
love God and love people is why we are 
here! Let us know how we can help you 
on your journey. 

March 1, 2020 

Whoever believes in the Son has 
eternal life; whoever does not obey 
the Son shall not see life, but the 

wrath of God remains on him.  
John 3:36 ESV 

Jesus’ Last Days on Earth 

March 1-8, 2020 

Week of Prayer for North American Missions 

Our church goal : $5,000 



FIRST BAPTIST TODAY 

Annie Armstrong Theme Video  
 
Welcome to Worshipers 
 

“I’ll Fly Away” (601) 
 

Kids’ Beach Club Emphasis 
 

“Mighty to Save” 
 

Offertory Prayer   
 
Offertory Worship Men’s Praise Team 

 
“In the Sweet By and By” (605) 

“Mansion Over the Hilltop” 
“The Unclouded Day” 

“The Power of the Cross” (232) 
 

Message  Dr. Patrick Hunter 
 
Invitation 

“Nearer, My God to Thee” (543) 
 
Decisions Made/Closing Prayer 
 

“I’ll Fly Away” (Chorus) 

WORSHIP @ 6:00pm 
in the Chapel 

The Future                                    Much 
Perplexity. (v.25-26) 
 
 
The Future                              with Jesus’ 
Return. (v.27) 
 
 
The Future                                    God’s 
Redemption. (v.28) 
 
 
The Future                                 Constant 
Vigilance. (v.36) 

Morning Message 
Last Days of Jesus Luke 21:25-28, 36 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

This Week’s Bible Reading 
Today: Mark 8:22-38 
Mon. 2: Mark 9:1-29 

Tues. 3: Mark 9:30-50 
Wed. 4: Mark 10:1-31 

Thursday. 5: Mark 10:32-52 
Fri. 6: Mark 11:1-19 

Sat. 7: Mark 11:20-33 
 

YouVersion App:  
“Read the New Testament Through in a Year” 

DEACONS ON CALL 
Jay Green (903-278-3655) 

Greg Harmon (903-417-1952) 

VOLUNTEER KEYBOARDIST NEEDED—
Harold is looking for a volunteer to play 
keyboard with our praise orchestra. If you 
would like more information about this, 
please let him know of your interest. Ruth 
Eggenburger has volunteered to play organ 
until we can find a permanent replacement.   
 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD—This month 
we are focusing on toothbrushes, wash 
cloths and soap. We’ll gladly take your    
donations and shop for you. Donations can 
be sent to the church office with a notation 
to spend for OCC shopping or postage.      
Contact Pat Minter, 903-278-8829, Mary 
Downs, 903-314-9579 or Sherry Vinson, 
713-503-4666 for more information. 

 
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME—Don’t  
forget to set your clocks       
forward an hour Saturday night, 
March 7th. We don’t want you 
to be late for Bible Study and 
morning worship. 

Security Duty 
Cody Skinner — Rick Williams 

Prelude Michele Smith 
 

“Here I Am to Worship” (130) 
“He Is Here” (94) 

 
Prayer and Welcome 

 
“Love Lifted Me” (107) 

“I Stand Amazed in the Presence” (237) 
“Amazing Grace! How Sweet the Sound” (104) 

 
Message  Bro. Rick 

Jonah 
 

HOW DOES ONE JOIN FBC? 
You may unite with our fellowship by profession 
of faith in Jesus followed by water baptism; by 
transfer of letter from another Baptist Church, 
or by statement of your faith and baptism. 
Simply make your way forward during the    
invitation and share with one of our pastors 
your decision. 

WORSHIP @ 11:00am 
in the Worship Center 

506 McCoy Blvd. S; 
New Boston, TX 75570 
Phone: 903.628.2531  

www.fbcnewboston.com 

THREE WEEK 
STUDY OF THE 
BOOK OF JONAH— 
Brother Rick will be 
teaching a three-
part series on the 

Book of Jonah starting tonight during our 
Evening Worship service. Join us a 6 p.m. 
as we dive deep into the GRACE OF GOD 
that will not let us go! 

 
RECEPTION FOR FRANK 
BROOKS — Next Sunday, 
March 8th, there will be a 
Farewell Reception to         
celebrate and say goodbye to 

our beloved Brother Frank as he        
prepares to move closer to family.      
Instead of gifts, please only bring cards 
of thanks and encouragement. The       
reception will be from 2-3:30 pm in the 
Hospitality Room. 
 
SENIOR ADULT CHOIR—Will be singing at 
Autumn Wind on Wednesday, March 
11th. Plan to eat lunch in Texarkana   
afterwards. 


